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On 1st October 2024, the Eco-Club, in collaboration with the Department of Environment, NCT of 

Delhi, successfully organized a Zero Waste Competition awareness drive. The event aimed to educate 

and sensitize the community about the importance of reducing, reusing, and recycling waste. Through 

this initiative, the Eco-Club sought to promote environmentally conscious practices and encourage 

individuals to adopt sustainable lifestyles. The awareness drive was a resounding success, with active 

participation from 40 students, as well as faculty members. Notably, Rishav Sharma, Jeevika, and 

Hardik Sharma from Bcom (H), students of SLC, delivered outstanding performances and were 

awarded as the best speakers. This event marked a significant step towards fostering a culture of 

sustainability and environmental stewardship in the region. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


